Wa\/eRider*

24 July, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of WaveRider Communications Incorporated, I request that the
following information regarding the WRM-1151 and NCL1135 product submissions
be withheld from public inspection, in accordance with CFR 0.457 and 0.459:

* Product schematics;

* Detailed theory of operation; and

* Detailed block diagrams.

The reasons which confidentiality has been requested are as follows:
* This product serves a unique and competitive niche in the wireless market;
* This information is considered to be proprietary in nature;
» This information is considered to be commercial and competitive sensitive.

Sincerely,

Ivan Rodrigues

Senior Radio Systems Manager
WaveRider Communications, Inc.
6120 - 1A Street S.W.

Calgary, Alberta

CANADA T2H 0G3
(403)319-2350 x238
(403)640-9114 FAX
irodrigues@waverider.com
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